Upcoming Events



This Month at CBS

Bringing Talent to Life

May -2023

May 1st– 4th Teacher Appreciation Week

May 4th
On– demand
writing

May 10th KG Open Day (New parents)

May 11th SK & Gr 12 Graduation walk

Dear Elementary Parents,

Welcome to the 4th and final quarter of our school year. As we near the end of the year, we reflect with gratitude on the hard work our teachers and staff put forward to make sure our students not only improved their academic results but also their talents as athletes, artists, writers and performers. Our teachers have worked over and above to prepare students for assembly performances, Mother's Day Celebration, National Day



performances, Sports Day, and our upcoming Spring Concert. It was amazing to see their persistent efforts to make sure our students felt success and achievement. A reminder that it is Teacher Appreciation Week, from May 1st to 4th. There will be a link posted on Instagram for parents and students to send their best wishes to their favorite teachers in appreciation for the work they do. We hope you will join us in thanking them for all they do.

Our remaining weeks are packed full of activities and programs as well as exams for our grade 3 to 5 students. We are excited for the year-end Kindergarten and Grade 12 Graduation Walk on May 11th: a special time for our youngest and Grade12 graduating students. The Kindergarten Graduation will take place later on May 29th and we are very happy to have our students perform a musical drama as part of their graduation. Additional activities for May are the CBS Talent Show, Transition Day for our Grade 5 students and our Spring Concert. Please make sure your children are attending school every day, so they don't miss out on any of these school events. For the last day of school on June 8th, we are again providing a 'Fun Day' for students as a way to celebrate the end of the school year. Parents, grandparents, aunties and uncles, please join us on the last day of school for a fun family time.



May 17th
JK
Parent
Engagement
Event

We are extending a special invitation to new parents who have enrolled their children into our Pre-K, JK and SK (Early Years) program for next year. We will be having an Early Years Open Day on Thursday, May 10th for parents to see what our Kindergarten program is like. Special 'Welcome to Kindergarten' gift bags will be given out to all parents. Please inform your family and friends if they are looking to enroll their children in kindergarten to come join us by contacting the school.



May 17th— 18th Art /Tech Fair Parents thank you for your support of CBS. We want to welcome you all back next year to a new and exciting school year for 2023/2024. Don't forget to re-register for next year! Our classes are filling up so make sure to have your child registered. A kind reminder to parents to make sure to clear up any fees for the current academic year before registering for next year.



My very best wishes to you all,

May 18th
Purple Day
Workers
appreciation
day
&
Talent Show

Dr. Mary Kelly

Elementary School Principal

May 25th
Spring
concert
& Award
Ceremony

Sincerely
Dr. Mary Kelly
Elementary School Principal

الفعاليات القادمة

1 - 4 مايواسبوع تقديرالمعلمين

4 مايو الكتابة عند الطلب

10 مايو اليوم المفتوح للروضة (أولياء الأمور الجدد)

11 مايو حفل تخرج ثانية روضة والصف 12



هذا الشهر في المدرسة الكندية ثنائية اللغة

إدخال الموهبة في الحياة

مايو 2023

السادة الأفاضل أولياء أمور المدرسة الابتدائية،



مرحباً بكم في الفترة الدراسية الرابعة والأخيرة من عامنا الدراسي. مع اقترابنا من نهاية العام، فإننا نعبر عن امتناننا للمعلمين والموظفين لدينا عن عملهم الجاد للتأكد من أن طلابنا لم يقوموا فقط بتحسين نتائجهم الأكاديمية، بل أيضاً مواهبهم كرياضيون وفنانون ومؤلفون ومؤدون. فضلاً عن ذلك، فقد قام المعلمون لدينا بالعمل لإعداد الطلبة لعروض التجمعات المدرسية واحتفال عيد الأم وعروض اليوم الوطني واليوم الرياضي وحفل الربيع القادمة. كان من الرائع رؤية جهودهم المستمرة للتأكد من شعور طلابنا بالنجاح والإنجاز.

ونذكركم بأن أسبوع تقدير المعلم يقع في الفترة من 1 إلى 4 مايو. سيكون هناك رابط يتم نشره على الانستغرام لأولياء الأمور والطلبة حتى يتمكنوا من إرسال أطيب تمنياتهم إلى معلميهم المفضلين تقديراً للعمل الذي يقومون به. نأمل أن تنضم إلينا لشكرهم على كل ما يبذلونه من جهود.

تمتلئ الاسابيع المتبقية من الدراسة بالأنشطة والبرامج بالإضافة إلى امتحانات طلاب الصفوف من الثالث إلى الخامس. أننا متحمسون لحفل نهاية عام مرحلة الروضة وتخرج الصف 12 في تاريخ 11 مايو: إنه وقت مميز لطلابنا الصغار والطلاب المتخرجين من الصف 12. سيكون حفل تخرج طلاب الروضة لاحقاً في 29 مايو وبهذا نعبر عن سعاداتنا لقيام طلابنا بأداء مسرحية غنائية كجزء من حفل تخرجهم. هناك أنشطة إضافية لشهر مايو منها عرض مواهب المدرسة الكندية ويوم الانتقال لطلابنا من الصف الخامس وحفل الربيع. يرجى التأكد من قيام أبنائكم بالذهاب إلى المدرسة كل يوم، حتى لا يفوتوا أي من هذه الفعاليات المدرسية. بالنسبة لأخر يوم في المدرسة والموافق 8 يونيو، نحن نقدم مرة أخرى "يوم المرح" للطلاب كطريقة للاحتفال بنهاية العام الدراسي. يرجى من أولياء الأمور والأجداد والعمات والخالات والأعمام والأخوال بنهاية العام الدراسي. يرجى من أولياء الأمور والأجداد والعمات والخالات والأعمام والأخوال



17 مايو فعالية مشاركة اولياء أمور طلاب أولى روضة

إننا نوجه دعوة خاصة إلى أولياء الأمور الجدد الذين سجلوا ابنائهم في مرحلة الحضانة ومرحلة الروضة لدينا (المراحل الدراسية الأولية) للعام القادم. سنقوم بعمل يوم مفتوح للمراحل الدراسية الأولية في يوم الخميس 10 مايو حتى يتمكن أولياء الأمور من معرفة برامج مرحلة الروضة الخاصة بنا. سيتم

تقديم حقائب هدايا خاصة "مرحباً بكم في مرحلة الروضة" لكافة أولياء الأمور. يرجى إبلاغ عائلاتكم وأصدقائكم إذا كانوا يتطلعون إلى تسجيل ابنائهم في مرحلة الروضة للانضمام إلينا من خلال التواصل مع المدرسة.

17 - 18 مايو معرض التكنولوجيا / الفنون



نتقدم بالشكر لأولياء الأمور على دعمهم للمدرسة الكندية ثنائية اللغة ونسعى للترحيب بكم مجدداً في العام القادم لعام دراسي جديد وممتع لعام 2023/2024. لا تنسوا إعادة التسجيل للعام القادم! تمتلئ فصولنا الدراسية، لذلك تأكد من تسجيل ابنائكم. تذكير إلى أولياء الأمور للتأكد من سداد أي رسوم للعام الدراسي الحالي قبل التسجيل للعام القادم.

وتفضلوا بقبول فائق الاحترام والتقدير،

الدكتورة / ماري كيلي مديرة المدرسة الابتدائية

18 مايو اليوم البنفسجي يوم تقدير العمال عرض المواهب

25 مايو حفل الربيع واحتفالية توزيع الجوائز

> ومع أطيب التمنيات، الدكتورة / ماري كيلي مديرة المدرسة الابتدائية